Scotland, although a small country, has a healthy bridge playing

community. We have never ventured into running international events before
but - with the help of a generous sponsor - we are running a one-day on-line
pairs event on Saturday 6th September - details

at https://www.sbu.org.uk/?view=article&id=1558:britannia-hotels-swiss-
pairs&catid=158

The entry fee is only £20 and there will be a Prize fund of approximately
£1,600. 1st prize £600, 2nd £300, 3rd £150 per pair.

Generous prizes in other categories including best non SBU pair; best mixed
pair; best U26 pair and fastest riser in second half.

Entries are now being taken at https://www.sbu.org.uk/competitions/events-

timeline/britannia-swiss-pairs/individual-registration

The 11am start time may appeal more to those in European and African time
zones but we hope some 'night owls' from other zones will take part.

Please help us make our first foray into running international events a success
by taking part and telling others about this event.


https://www.sbu.org.uk/?view=article&id=1558:britannia-hotels-swiss-pairs&catid=158
https://www.sbu.org.uk/?view=article&id=1558:britannia-hotels-swiss-pairs&catid=158
https://www.sbu.org.uk/competitions/events-timeline/britannia-swiss-pairs/individual-registration
https://www.sbu.org.uk/competitions/events-timeline/britannia-swiss-pairs/individual-registration

